
 

 Ravens Academy Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

All pupils must wear the correct uniform when attending school, or when 

participating in school organised events outside normal school hours. We ask 

pupils to take a pride in their personal appearance. Uniform is easily 

available at very competitive prices and can be purchased from most local 

shops, including supermarkets and from specialist school shops for 

logo items such as jumpers, cardigans and t-shirts. Senior Leaders will be 

undertaking uniform checks as of next week. Please ensure your child is in 

the correct uniform, this includes their PE Kit.   

Please be reminded that we are to keep branded and logoed Sports wear to 

an absolute minimum. The Academy’s PE kit is as follows:  

• A white polo top  

• Black or Navy shorts   

• A black or dark coloured PLAIN tracksuit for the colder weather.  

• Black leggings for the colder weather   

Spare PE kit will be loaned out to those children who are not dressed 

accordingly.   

Mrs Valerie Rose 

Principal 

Late Children  

Children should arrive at school on time to ensure they are ready for the 

school day, please arrive at 8.45am.  

There has been an increase in the number of children arriving late. Please 

be reminded that if your child arrives after registration closes this is 

marked on the register as unauthorised late. Please be aware that 

unauthorised late marks are monitored by our attendance partnership, 

Aquinas and the Local Authority. Please be reminded this could result in a 

penalty fine being issued. 

Coffee Morning 



Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebrations             

Please note that Friday 27th May is not a non-pupil day as we will be 

celebrating the Queens Platinum Jubilee in school with the children. We want 

the children to celebrate this incredible milestone for the Royal family and 

get involved in all the activities we will be taking part in. Children can wear 

red, white or blue or dress up as an icon from a certain decade. Each year 

group has been assigned a decade. Please see below for what decade each 

year group has. (so 1990’s could be spice girls 1960’s England won the world 

cup so could be a footballer, 1950’s Elvis Presley, 1980’s ghostbusters or any 

singers actors, parliament or even dress up as the queen.) 

Reception  -   2010’s                               

Year 1  -    1950’s 

Year 2 -    1970’s                                 

Year 3 –    1960’s 

Year 4 –    2000’s      

Year 5 –    1990’s 

Year 6 –    1980’s 

There will be a prize for the best dressed child.      

   

Menu week commencing 3rd May Week 3 (New Menu) see 

website for more details. 

Holiday Dates 2021-2022 

EARLY MAY BANK HOLIDAY 

2ND May 2022 

NON PUPIL DAYS                                                       

Friday 1st July 2022 



MAY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Friday 27th May at 3pm 

Pupils return: Mon 6th June 

SUMMER HOLS 

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July 

Enjoy the bank holiday and we will see the children back on Tuesday 

3rd May at 8:45am. 

 



 

 


